Workshop to Update the Board of County Commissioners and Wakulla County on the 5 Year Department of Transportation Work Plan and Additional Transportation Issues of Interest in Wakulla County.  

Page 2

Board of County Commissioners

Workshop
	Date of Meeting:
	June 2, 2008

	
	

	Date Submitted:
	May 29, 2008

	
	

	To:
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	Subject:
	Workshop to Update the Board of County Commissioners and Wakulla County on the 5 Year Department of Transportation Work Plan and Additional Transportation Issues of Interest in Wakulla County.  


Statement of Issue:
This workshop is to update the Board of County Commissioners a variety of transportation planning issues of interest in Wakulla County.  This workshop will include presentations from the Apalachee Regional Planning Council (ARPC) and the Capital Region Transportation Planning Agency (CRTPA).  

Background:
The ARPC is currently under contract with the Florida Department of Transportation (DOT) to perform transportation planning work; including monitoring level of service for State roads within Wakulla County.  In an effort to better coordinate with its local government partners, the ARPC requested this workshop with the Board to discuss past, current and proposed DOT-funded transportation projects in Wakulla County.  

On April 7, 2008, the Board approved setting this workshop to discuss transportation issues affecting Wakulla County and learn about the status of several DOT projects located in the County. Later in the year, the assist in refining the Board’s transportation priorities and conveying these priorities to the DOT for the upcoming 5 year DOT Work Plan.  

Analysis:

Keith McCarron, Planner for the ARPC, will present on the status and contents of the current 5-year DOT Work Plan.  Mr. McCarron will also discuss the ARPC’s role as a liaison between rural counties and the DOT.  
CRTPA is responsible for coordinating transportation planning within the Capital Region of Florida, which includes a portion of Wakulla County.  Harry Reid, Executive Director of CRTPA, will be on hand to present an update on the regional mobility plan and a proposed corridor study along Woodville Highway. Mr. Reid will also present planning concepts related to connectivity and building a transportation network within Wakulla County.
All of the experts at the workshop anticipate helping answer any transportation planning-related questions that the Board might have, including transportation levels of service, along with providing information about how each respective agency can assist Wakulla County in its transportation planning efforts.

Attachments:
1.  Agenda for Workshop

2.  Current 5-year DOT Work Plan
3.  CRTPA PowerPoint
